Cook, Scott

From: Trent Short <trentshortformontana@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 5:12 PM

To: Cook, Scott

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: New Complaint Received- Ward v Short, COPP-2022-CFP-001
Scott,

No funds were used to make the sign and were put together with materials | was recycling. | wasn't aware that no
money used items were to be reported but a former candidate showed me how | should report such items.

| amended the report to show the materials for an in-kind contribution.

Trent

On Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 8:46 AM Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

Please see the attached copy of Ward v Short, COPP-2022-CFP-001, a formal Campaign Finance and Practices (CFP)
Complaint received by the COPP. A letter from Commissioner Mangan regarding this complaint is also attached. Hard
copies can be sent via U.S. Mail upon request. Thank you.

Scott Cook

Compliance Specialist

Office of the Commissioner of Political Practices
(406) 444-4627

SCook3@mt.gov




Cook, Scott

From: Trent Short <trentshortformontana@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 8:44 PM

To: Cook, Scott

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: New Complaint Received- Ward v Short, COPP-2022-CFP-001
Attachments: Gmail - Late C5 Filing.pdf

Scott,

| did not address all the items:

1. Fair Booth - The sign was provided to another person no different than a yard sign and moved to that place.

2. I notified the COPP on January 25, 2022 and requested if there was anything required for additional work to please let
me know. | have attached the email.

Thanks,
Trent

On Thu, Mar 24, 2022 at 5:11 PM Trent Short <trentshortformontana@gmail.com> wrote:
Scott,

No funds were used to make the sign and were put together with materials | was recycling. | wasn't aware that no
money used items were to be reported but a former candidate showed me how | should report such items.

| amended the report to show the materials for an in-kind contribution.

Trent

On Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 8:46 AM Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

Please see the attached copy of Ward v Short, COPP-2022-CFP-001, a formal Campaign Finance and Practices (CFP)
Complaint received by the COPP. A letter from Commissioner Mangan regarding this complaint is also attached. Hard
copies can be sent via U.S. Mail upon request. Thank you.

Scott Cook
Compliance Specialist
Office of the Commissioner of Political Practices

(406) 444-4627



SCook3@mt.gov




M Gma |I Trent Short <trentshort@gmail.com>

Late C5 Filing

1 message

Trent Short <trentshort@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 25, 2022 at 2:53 PM
To: cppcompliance@mt.gov

Please be informed that |, Trent Short, was late with my C5 filing that was due by January 5, 2022 and have just done so. Please let me know if there are any
issues with the late filing and | apologize for not making the deadline. No funds were taken in nor distributed.

Thanks,
Trent Short
406-868-7366



